Clerk Cobourg

From: Piccini, David <david.piccini@pc.ola.org>

Sent: March 27, 2023 10:14 AM

To: Clerk Cobourg

Cc: Piccinico, David; Lucas Cleveland

Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Re: Town of Cobourg Council Resolution - Oath of Office reference to His
Majesty

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good morning,

Thank you for this note. In 2018, in partnership with indigenous communities, a new oath was created for indigenous
members of council.

There are many complex issues facing municipalities today, word-smithing the oath of office should not be one of them
and is not a priority of the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing at this time.

Building 1.5 million homes; creating a competitive climate for businesses to succeed, opportunities for workers; and,
investing in the critical infrastructure our growing province needs is, and should be a priority of the Town of Cobourg as
well. | look forward to working together on these important initiatives.

Regards,
David

David Piccini
Member of Provincial Parliament
Northumberland - Peterborough South
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From: Clerk Cobourg <clerk@cobourg.ca>

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 10:05:19 AM

To: premier@ontario.ca <premier@ontario.ca>; Piccini, David <david.piccini@pc.ola.org>; amo@amo.on.ca
<amo@amo.on.ca>; jsmoke@alderville.ca <jsmoke@alderville.ca>; cwilson@alderville.ca <cwilson@alderville.ca>
Subject: Town of Cobourg Council Resolution - Oath of Office reference to His Majesty

Good Morning:

Please see attached Resolution 078-23 adopted by Town of Cobourg Council regarding support for
Oath of Office reference to His Majesty

Regards,

Legislative Services Department
The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg
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